
Monday, 08 July de 2024

Agrotecnio Conference

Agrotecnio
On 8 July, a meeting of research staff from Agrotecnio and
the Department of Law of the Faculty of Law, Economics
and Tourism of the University of Lleida took place at the
Agrotecnio facilities, to seek synergies between their
different areas of research.
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